K~nai Peninsula ®orough
Planning Department

MEMORANDUM
TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members
THRU: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayo
FROM: Marcus A. Mueller, Interim Planning Director
DATE: May 14, 2020
RE: Ordinance 2020-23, Authorizing a one-time extension of KPB 20.70.130 which sets a

one-year deadline to record a final plat following a vacation approval.

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject Ordinance during their
regularly scheduled May 11, 2020 meeting.

A motion passed by unanimous consent (11 Yes, 0 No, 1 absent) to recommend approval of
Ordinance 2020-23.

In the Ordinance, please make the following amendment to the last WHEREAS statement:

WHEREAS, at its meeting held on May 11, 2020, the Kenai Peninsula Borough
Planning Commission recommended approval by unanimous consent.

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting.






